
Good Afternoon  
 
Due to exceptionally high demand, we have to push the lead time of our UMT 250 series of SMD 
fuses out to 16 weeks. Our production lines are running at maximum capacity and we expect that to 
continue until at least Q3. Our production facility is building new line for the UMT that will increase 
capacity. Unfortunately until it goes online the extended lead time will be in effect. Please see the 
attached file for effected part numbers.  
 
Please update your system accordingly and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Nathan Widger  
Vice President, Inside Sales & Supply Chain  
 
SCHURTER Inc  
Santa Rosa CA  
707 636 3008  
www.schurterinc.com  

 


